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New National Research Participant Website  
  
The federal Office for Human Research Protections (OHRP) has launched a new  
public outreach website designed to help potential volunteers better understand  
research participation.  The website includes a series of short videos, a printable list of 
questions, and links to additional resources.    
 
Visit “About Research Participation” at www.hhs.gov/about-research-participation. 
 

 
 

A compilation of information, announcements, & updates for UK Institutional Review 
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Pre-screening Potential Subjects Using REDCap 

 
Pre-screening of potential subjects to determine initial eligibility and interest in a study 
is considered part of the recruitment process and therefore requires IRB review.   
Using the REDCap survey application to administer a pre-screening questionnaire can 
be efficient for the investigator and convenient for potential participants.   
 
The Center for Clinical and Translational Science (CCTS), Office for Research  
Integrity, and IRB have developed guidance and sample language that takes  
individual privacy, information confidentiality, and possible future contact into  
consideration.   
 
The guidance is available to investigators on the CCTS Participant Recruitment 
webpage http://www.ccts.uky.edu/ccts/participant-recruitmentmarketing. 

http://www.hhs.gov/about-research-participation
https://redcap.uky.edu/redcap/
http://www.ccts.uky.edu/ccts/participant-recruitmentmarketing
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Email CCTS@UKY.EDU by 1/13/17 to Register 

 

Clinical Research News 

Questions or comments regarding newsletter, email Belinda.Smith@uky.edu.  
To remove your name from this mailing list email Jen.Hill@uky.edu. 

 

 

Increase in One-Time Fee to Industry-Sponsors of Clinical Trials 
 
Budgets for commercial, industry-funded clinical trial projects should include a  
one-time fee of $3,000, listed as "IRB Review Fee". The recent increase in the  
one-time fee for initial IRB review was implemented as a result of increased  
administrative and procedural compliance requirements.   The current rate remains 
in line with national standards.  For additional information see the IRB FAQ at  
|www.research.uky.edu/ori/humanFAQ&answers.htm#fee 
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